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Please pass this important bill in memory of all the adults and children who have died 

from gun violence in Oregon. Here in Portland we have had two teenagers shot and 

killed in the last week.  This is not an abstract issue.  This is about the safety and 

security for all of us, our children, and grandchildren. 

Thank you, Eileen O'Neill Odum 


